

Mr. D. Park

Mrs. J. Grant
VP - Primary

Mr. N. Ogborne

May 26, 2022

Dear Parents,

As a result of the track and field qualifications, your child has qualified for the PCS Track and Field Team. They will be participating in the Durham Regional Track Meet at the Oshawa Civic Recreation Complex, (Thornton Rd. S. – north of the 401 & south of Hwy. #2 in Oshawa), on Tuesday, May 31, 2022. We will be leaving the school at 8:15 a.m. and will be returning by approximately 3:30 p.m.

Students should bring a hat, sunscreen, a nutritious lunch, snacks and plenty to drink. Please ensure your child has a long-sleeved cover up for after the events. Students <u>MUST</u> wear their PCS red T-shirts and black shorts or black track pants.

Please complete the permission form and return it to the school as soon as possible.

We would love for some parents to help supervise. However, since the bus will be full, you will need to provide your own transportation. Please contact me at the school if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Mr. T. Ballanger & Mr. N. Ogborne

(Durham Regional Track Meet – Gr. 3-8)

I give ______ permission to participate on May 31, 2022.

I do not give _____ permission to participate on May 31, 2022.

Parent's Signature Date

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: **905.427.3120** FAX: 905.427.0211